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If ever this project is approved, as far as I am concerned, it will be totally disastrous for the Suffolk coast. The
infrastructure to cope with such a development is just not there, not least of all, with the latest, last minute
realisation, that a water supply to accommodate would be essential  A desalination plant needed would be yet
another addition, needing space and probably causing untold damage to the environment.

All that has been achieved over the years since the end of WWII at Minsmere will be under real threat abs
disastrous to the abundant wildlife now present. This has taken years of dedication to achieve! Tourism too will
be devastated and traffic and other pollution will be unavoidable and devastating. People’s lives in the
communities will be ruined by pollution, noise, inaccessibility, major increases in traffic, overuse of all leisure
facilities, etc etc etc. I have experienced it with Sizewell A and Sizewell B - a place of beauty and tranquility
has been transformed, and now if Sizewell C and D goes ahead then the entire area becomes an industrial zone
and a blot on the landscape forever. The financial implications and countryside devastation will be enormous!!!
We need to stop this project before it’s too late or many people will be forced to live with the consequences
forever!!




